
Parents and Guardians,  
 
 Welcome back to another marvelous 
school year! We are already loving our 
classes and cannot wait to spend more 
time with them throughout the school 
year. All day long we have been really 
focusing on the fact that we are family for 
the next 180 days, with that being said, we 
are having a meet the teacher night of our 
own. Please join us on Wednesday, 
August 9th in Room 304 at 5:45p.m. 
During this meeting, both homeroom 
teachers will review our classroom 
procedures, expectations, and review any 
information we feel you need to know. 
This will also be a great time for any 
questions you might have for us.  
 
Looking forward to seeing you all,  
Mrs. Bernardini and Mrs. Henderson  


